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The ever popular Scooter Challenge is back again for 2018
Entering the challenge gives your school a chance to win a a Scooterpod, two  
scooters and an adult scooter. There are vouchers for family days out up for  
grabs too! More than 40,000 children have taken part in the Scooter  
Challenge since 2012. Could it be your school’s turn to win this year?

To get as many children as possible scooting to school 
every day from 18 - 22 June 2018!

Everyone participating will receive a My Journey sticker. 
The school with the highest average number of children 
scooting will win a Scooterpod as well as a brand new 
scooter for two lucky pupils. One school will also win 
an adult scooter for one lucky parent. Runners up will 
receive vouchers for days out in Hampshire.

The challenge 

1. 	 Pedestrians have priority on the pavement.

2. 	 Stay close to your parent/carer.

3. 	 Be aware of other people using the 
pavement and be polite and considerate  
to them.

4. 	 Take extra care when crossing vehicle 
entrance/exit points e.g. driveways, and 
remember that the person there first (car 
driver, cyclist, pedestrian etc.) has priority.

5. 	 Keep away from the kerb

6. 	 Look all around before you start moving, 
stop moving or change direction, and look 
where you are going.

7. 	 Wear a helmet and bright, fluorescent 
clothing to ensure you can be seen.

8. 	 Walk with your scooter when crossing 
the road, in crowded areas or other busy 
areas e.g. the school playground.

9. 	 Carry things in a rucksack, not balanced 
on the handlebars.

10.	The Highway Code tells us that the speed 
limit on pavements is 4mph.

Top tips for scooting

Simply register your school by 25 May 2018 by 
completing our form myjourneyhampshire.com 
/hccscooterchallenge2018 

After half term we will email you a flier for 
parents and a form for teachers to use to record 
how many journeys to school are made by 
each pupil that week. 

We will also email an A3 poster which you 
can print out to advertise the event at school. 

In addition we will post you stickers to reward 
the children who scoot to school that week.

At the end of the week, simply email your
totals to the Travel Planning Team at
travelplans@hants.gov.uk so we can 
announce the winners!

Please also email us or call on 01962 845 638
if you have any questions or want to find out
more about travel planning for your school.

What does school need to do?

Good luck and have fun scooting!
myjourneyhampshire.com/education

       @myjourneyhants            facebook.com/myjourneyhants


